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University at Buffalo
The State University of New York

Department of Computer Science and Engineering

March 17, 2006

Sumith Kumar Puri
6-3-665

Opp.NIMS Hospital
Punjagutta
Hyderabad,

INDIA 500 082

Dear Sumith Kumar Puri:

The State University of New York at Buffalo is happy to offer you admission to our graduate MS
program in Computer Science and Engineering for the Fall 2006 academic year. We are unable
to offer you financial assistance.

Our admissions committee and I are very impressed by your excellent record and potential for a

research career. We received many applications this year and only a small number of applicants
were offered admission. Congratulations!

I trust that you will find the excellent research atmosphere at the University at Buffalo

rewarding. As you know, the University at Buffalo has several world-class research groups and
first-rate faculty.

Please indicate your acceptance of this offer by signing and returning the enclosed Letter of

Intent no later than April 15, 2006. If I do not hear from you by this date, the offer will be
withdrawn.

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact me directly at 716-645-3180, ext. 114, or via
email at regan@cse.buffalo.edu. I look forward to hearing from you and welcoming you to our
department.

Let me warmly congratulate your achievement. Congratulations and best wishes for continued
success with your studies.

Sincerely,

Pt W Lopuun

Dr. Kenneth W. Regan
Director of Graduate Studies
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